
COVID-19 Update 

Due to the ongoing concerns over the spread of the COVID-19 Coronavirus and in line with the UK 

Government and Scottish Government’s public health advice, we have implemented control 

measures to reduce the likelihood of the spread of COVID-19. Mary Bobbins is now open on reduced 

hours as are open as follows; 

Mon – Closed 

Tuesday – 9am – 4pm 

Wednesday – Closed 

Thursday – 9am – 4pm 

Friday 9am – 4pm 

Saturday – 9am – 12pm. 

 

As of the 10th July 2020 the wearing of face coverings will, by law, be compulsory (with exceptions) in 

all retail stores, Mary Bobbins  staff may refuse the right of entry if face coverings are not being 

worn. 

The will be hand sanitizing station within the entrance of Mary Bobbins and all customers are 

encouraged to sanitize. 

The health and wellbeing of our staff and valued customers is the most important thing at this 

difficult time.  

It is uncertain how long we will continue to operate with restricted hours given the rapidly changing 

situation and we will continue to follow the UK Government and Scottish Government’s public 

health advice in the interim.  

With our store being on reduced hours you can keep in touch with updates and changes via our 

website www.marybobbins.com or Facebook. We wish all of you and your families good health 

during this incredibly challenging time.  

Best wishes, 

Mary McBain 


